
Dear parents/carers,

We have had a lovely week in school celebrating Holy Week, the most special time in our Christian year.
The children had a Palm Sunday Assembly, Last Supper, Good Friday Assembly and took part in a prayer
Trail. It would be lovely if you could visit church with your child for one of the services across Ellesmere
Port:

A huge thank you to everyone who completed the parent questionnaire at Parents’ Evening. We were
overwhelmed by the positive feedback. We will get back to you after the holidays regarding this. St
Bernard’s is such a special place where the children really do grow, love and learn following Jesus.

I wish you all a very happy and Holy Easter and I hope you have a restful break with your friends and
families.

Thank you for your continued support,
Julie Le Feuvre
Head of School


